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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:41 PM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Cc: Michelle Kellogg
Subject: Fwd: Kimball set center previous space 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Lauren <keis@aol.com> 
Date: March 30, 2017 at 2:50:01 PM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Kimball set center previous space  

I am writing to let you know that I am not in approval with the proposed event space that is a 
possibility for the building at the corner of Main Street in Heber that used to be the Kimball Art 
Center.  Please do not approve this.   The impact it would have on old town residents due to 
noise on an open roof patio along with the car and traffic problem is not something that old town 
or Park City can afford to let happen anymore than it already is.   The traffic problem is a huge 
issue now that needs to be remedied and fixed not added to and made worse.   
 
Please let all city councils and planning commissioners and the mayor know these opposing 
positions  
thank you Lauren keiser  
 
Lauren Keiser 
4356403953 
Keis@aol.com 
Please excuse the typos.....Sent from my iPhone 


